
LIBRARY NAMED AFTER FIRST BLACK
BBC RADIO PRODUCER

A library named after a poet, playwright and the BBC's first black radio
producer has opened in south London.  The Una Marson Library was
opened by Southwark Council as part of the redevelopment of the
Aylesbury area - once home to one of Europe's biggest housing estates.  
Councillor Kieron Williams, the council leader, said it was "absolutely
fitting" to name the library after Ms Marson who was an "inspiration to
thousands".  She arrived from Jamaica to the UK in 1932, first staying in
Peckham with Black activist Dr Harold Moody.  Ms Marson was already an
experienced writer and journalist by the time she joined the BBC in 1939.

 LONDON OVERGROUND TRAIN LINES TO BE GIVEN NAMES 

The six overground train lines which run across London are to be given
names.  One of them will be named Windrush in honour of those
people who came to the UK from the Caribbean on the ship HMS

Windrush, many of whom worked for London Transport on trains and
busses and are recognised as ‘part of the fabric of TfL’.  The other lines

will be called Mildmay (charitable NHS Hospital); Weaver (London’s
textile industry); Suffragette (Women’s equality); and Liberty (freedom

and independence).

NOTICE BOARD

Una Marston who has had
a library named after her



Could you be a School Governor? 
Our Catholic schools are always looking for school governors who
are committed to their Catholic faith.  If you are interested and
want to find out more, please email eveducation@rcaos.org.uk

for further information. 

All are invited to attend the Caritas One Year Anniversary Mass 
at 12.30pm on Saturday 16 March 2024 at St George’s Cathedral.

 SOUTHWARK CATHOLIC YOUTH SERVICE

Calling all youth - next time you are at church, pick up a copy of
Southwark Catholic Youth Services ‘Opportunities for young people’
magazine which is packed with details of events going on across the
Archdiocese for young people to become involved in, such as retreat
days and a host of activities for young adults. It also gives details of
how parishes can obtain toolkits to support young adult groups.  Sign

up to the youth network to receive regular updates. 

WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU

If you’d like to contribute something to the newsletter or
have any comments or suggestions to make, please get in
touch by emailing racialjusticecommission@rcaos.org.uk  



CONTACT US

Episcopal Vicar for Racial & Cultural
Inclusion, Canon Victor Darlington

Park House, 6a Cresswell Park
Blackheath, London SE3 9RD

email:
racialjusticecommission@rcaos.org.uk 

carmelurbanoviez@rcaos.org.uk 

Telephone: 0333 188 1385
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